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This week’s attendance  
superstars are: 

 

FSC 99% 
1L & 1RT 99% 
4W & 5C 100%   

Reading Raffle 

This week’s winners 

is: 

Elysia 3B 

 

PE Stars 
This week’s winners 

are: 

Albert 2W 

Amelia 3B 

Christian Value: Justice     Learning Behaviour:  Perseverance      Worship Theme:   What is Justice? 

Welcome Back! I hope you all had an enjoyable half term despite 
the stormy weather.  I am happy to report that the school survived 
virtually unscathed and hope that your garden fences and roofs 
also survived. 
I am pleased we have been able to restart our after school clubs-it 

has been great to see the children enjoying them so much.  
We were thrilled to receive our copy of the Kibworth Chronicle in school this week and very 
proud to see that our year 6 children have received even wider recognition for saving the 
trapped deer last month with the front page article.  
Thank you to Mrs Rowland who has worked with The Well in Kibworth to organise the 
school to become a foodbank collection point-please see details below. 
As we welcome more visitors back in school, it was a joy to have teachers from a variety of 
schools visit classes today to see how children are developing their use of technology as part 
of our work as an EdTech Demonstrator school. 
We are extremely sad to see the situation in Ukraine and will be allowing some time next 
week for children to reflect on their thoughts and offer our prayers to all those affected. 
Lastly, we have had people enquire about the removal of all covid restrictions and how this 
will affect schools; although this is no longer a legal requirement, adults and children who 
test positive are still advised by the government to self-isolate and we thank you for your 
support with this.  Have a wonderful weekend—let’s hope it is not so windy! 

 

This week’s points totals are: 

Ireland =  2129 
Morrison =  1877 
Welton =  1814 

  New arrivals for 
Foundation Team 

 

Congratulations and best wishes to: 

Katherine Cartwright and her husband 
Nathan on the birth of their son, Oscar. 

******* 
Owen Morgan and his partner Ellie on 

the birth of their daughter, Matilda. 

We look forward to seeing them visit 
soon. 

Happy 60th Birthday  

Yesterday saw our 
very own Mrs Carson 
reach a significant 
milestone.  

Congratulations and 
best wishes from eve-
ryone at KPS.  

We hope you had a 
lovely day. Thanks for 
the cake! 

World Book Day 
 

To celebrate this year’s 25th anniversary of world book day on THURS-
DAY 3rd MARCH we are inviting the children to dress up as their fa-
vourite book character. The children will be having a parade of their 
costumes within their own year groups. We hope the children are as 
excited as we are to celebrate the wonderful world of books. 

Food Bank Drop Off Point 
We are delighted to announce that there is now a collection basket for 

The Well Food Bank in the school foyer. We  are proud to be a local 

collection point for this and support the fantastic work that The Well 

do with vulnerable families in our community. 

Any items from their shopping list (below) would be gratefully received by The Well and 

the families they are supporting.  
Tinned meat (steak, mince, chicken), tinned tuna, tinned veg (carrots, peas, potatoes) instant mash, vegan 

items, pasta sauce, cartons of fruit juice (not fresh), cordial, long life milk (semi skimmed), long life puddings/

desserts (rice/sponge puddings), custard (tins or cartons), ketchup and mayonnaise, tinned fruit, jam, sugar, 

instant coffee and tea bags, toiletries (shower gel, shampoo, deodorants, toothpaste, soap), sanitary prod-

ucts, washing up liquid , toilet roll. 

Please place any donations in the collection basket in the school foyer. Thank you. 



 

 

03.03.2022 World Book Day 

 

 

 
 

Year 6 

Noah, Bella and Micah 

Year 5 

Rosie 

Year 4 

Chloe 

Year 3 

Sophie, Filip and Harry 

Year 2 

Martha and Sterling 

Year 1 

Matilda, Eleanor, William and 
Betsy 

EYFS 

Oscar and River 

** Save the Dates** 
Next meeting  

Tuesday 3rd May at 7pm 
 

Bag2School Clothing Collection 
Wednesday 18th May  

kpakibworth@gmail.com 
Well Done Evan! 

 

During the half term holidays Evan in Year 3 competed 

in a national golf competition held at La Manga golf 

resort in Spain. It was a three day competition where he 

was playing in the under 12 category against some of the best 

young boys in the country. He had a fantastic time and played in-

credibly well. He secured a second place finish - what a brilliant 

achievement, we are all very proud of you. 

 

County Cross Country Finals 
 

We would like to give a shout out to the children who represented our school as 
well as the Harborough District in the County finals held at the Harborough 
Showground on Saturday 12th February. 
 

Once again, a massive ‘well done’ to the children for their 

commitment and dedication. Also a big ‘thank you’ to the 
parents for taking them to the event. We are super proud of 
you all: Darcey 3B, Poppy, James, and Archie in 4N and Alfie 
5S.  

Year 2 Wriggle and Crawl 

Year 2 have begun our new topic ‘Wriggle and Crawl’ this week! In our first 

introductory topic lesson we began to classify photos of animals in differ-

ent ways; big or small animals, food groups, meat eaters or plant eaters. 

We then learnt new key vocabulary ‘Herbivore’, ‘Carnivore’ and 

‘Omnivore’ applying our knowledge and skills of classifying to these clas-

sifications. We are looking forward to continuing our exploration of differ-

ent animals as we learn to classify in other ways and understanding more 

about food chains. To apply this knowledge to a context, we are excited to 

go to a local pond to find different species of minibeast and investigate 

their habitats.  

Current Vacancies 
 
 
 
 

Learning Support Assistant 
Information can be found  

HERE 
 

Midday Manager 
Information can be found  

HERE 
 

Lunchtime Supervisor 
Information can be found 

HERE 

 

 

Fundraising update 
 

A huge ‘THANK YOU’ to everyone who purchased 
school photographs before Christmas.  We have now re-

ceived a cheque for £114 to send, on your behalf, to Can-
cer Research UK 

****************** 
 

Also, a huge ‘THANK YOU’  for your generosity during Wellbeing Week. 
The total raised for the Kibworth Health and Wellbeing Fund on “wear 

what makes you happy” day was £329  

https://www.mynewterm.com/jobs/138358/EDV-2022-KCEPS-45959
https://www.mynewterm.com/jobs/138358/EDV-2022-KCEPS-80178
https://www.mynewterm.com/jobs/138358/EDV-2022-KCEPS-34927

